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News and updates from local Liberal Democrats Neil Butters and Wera Hobhouse

Locally, it’s between LibDems and Conservatives

Covering Freshford, Hinton Charterhouse, Midford, Monkton Combe, Shoscombe, South Stoke and Wellow

Cllr Neil Butters - Working for the Community

Neil Butters - Fact-file

Lib Dem Councillor for
Bathavon South ward since
2007, living in South Stoke.

Well-known immediate past
Chairman of B&NES (raised
over £11,000 for charity).

Retired last year as a senior
railway manager and heritage
professional.

To join  his local news list, or
raise an issue, email:
CllrNeilButters@aol.com

Tel: 07762 245 105

● To stop fracking in Bath
and North East Somerset

●Closely with every parish,
and represent your
collective views at the
Guildhall - particularly on
planning issues.

● For Bottom-Up politics,
improving our communities
with ideas from the people
that know the area best -
YOU!

Merry   Christmas

Core Strategy
Cllr Neil Butters writes: Although I voted against the
Core Strategy at the time, nonetheless it drew an
important line.

It has been accepted that some 200-300 houses will
now be built on the Odd Down - South Stoke plateau.

However, the Government Inspector made it clear –
amongst other things - that there should be no
coalescence with South Stoke, and no motor
vehicle access opposite the Cross Keys.

I will do all I can to ensure these principles are not
breached.

Traffic Calming
Whilst the Packhorse pub
has been closed for two and
a half years now, I fully
support the campaign to
reopen it.

I have been helping Freshford Parish
Council to obtain money to improve the
junction layout by the school.  I also fully
support moves to bring an element of
traffic calming to Hinton Charterhouse.

Park and Ride Hours Extension?
Cllr Neil Butters (Bathavon South) and William
Hobhouse (Bathavon West) want to ask you whether
you would use the Odd Down Park and Ride during
the evening - and whether we should be asking the
Council to look into the feasibility, cost and likely
support for late opening.

Some years back, with Don Foster, Lib Dems
successfully campaigned for Sunday opening at Odd
Down. And this Christmas, the Park and Ride is open
later than usual to cater for extra shoppers.

Would you sometimes use the Park and Ride if the
last bus from Bath left at 11 pm or midnight?

Let us have your thoughts? Best will be to drop an
email to CllrNeilButters@aol.com

THANKS!’
’


